
 

When: Thursday, January 19 
 

Where: Game Truck 
 

Time: 4pm-6pm 
 

What: Game Playing! 
We will be playing age appropriate video games aboard the 

Game Rider Game Truck!  
 

Cost: $8 to Mr. Arlotta, Principal of Glen Rock High School at 400 
Hamilton Ave with name and grade of child that will be 

attending as soon as possible, but no later than Monday, January 
16. Space is limited and will be on a first come, first served basis 

Phone number: 201-445-7700 ext. 8956 
Email: arlottaj@glenrocknj.org 

 
Event Coordinators: Kevin Callahan and Kate Gifford 

 

 

mailto:arlottaj@glenrocknj.org

